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February 23, 2000 

VIA CERTIFIED AND REGULAR MAIL 

Ms. Joann E. Flaminio, Executive Director 
Rhode Island Employees' Retirement System 
40 Fountain Street 
Providence, RI 02903 

RE: Patricia A. Douglas, Town Councilor, Town of Westerly, Rhode Island 
Employees' Retirement System of Rhode Island 

Dear Ms. Flaminio: 

Tame[a T. Ho[an 
Town :Manager 

Following my letter of January 26, 2000 regarding Town Councilor Patricia A. 
Douglas' application for retirement, I received a call from you indicating resolution of 
this matter within a week. 

Will you please update me on the status ofthis matter? 

P1N/ds 

Very truly yours, 

Pamela T. Nolan 
Town Manager 
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